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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!!

The school’s annual function provides students with an invaluable opportunity to
showcase their talents, build confidence, and overcome stage fright.

We would like to inform you that your child has not expressed interest in participating in
this year’s annual function play, Harry Potter, scheduled for Saturday, 23rd November
2024. If you would'like your child to take part in this event, please inform us by 12th
November 2024. After this date, it may be challenging to accommodate them in any
scenes due to costume availability and other constraints.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Regards




